
A Guide to Booking BP Classes!
 
Spring Term
 
All classes for the spring term are bookable via our website www.boogiepumps.co.uk. Spaces are 
allocated on a first come first served basis regardless of whether your child has a<ended Boogie Pumps 
for previous terms or is a brand new Boogie Pumper! Once classes are full there can be no excepBons on 
numbers due to health and safety procedure. Class sizes are determined based on the size of the room 
and the number of BP teachers present for both your child's safety and ability to enjoy the class so must 
be strictly adhered to.
 
Term dates are pre set by schools and are visible on our website, classes are booked termly and prices 
are clearly displayed also. 
 
 Autumn Term
 
When we reach the autumn term we give current parents 48 hours noBce before we open new bookings 
to the public to give the opportunity for exisBng pupils to re-enrol for classes. We also begin planning for 
our annual show ‘Boogie Wonderland’ during this term and open bookings for places in the show.
 
Summer Term
 
For the summer term, children who are taking part in Boogie Wonderland are automaBcally signed up 
for the new term, everyone else gets 48 hours noBce as in the previous term. It doesn’t ma<er at all if 
your children are not signed up for the show and would sBll like to a<end classes this term. Classes sBll 
run in the same way and show rouBnes are super fun for everyone to learn and parBcipate in and all 
children are included regardless of whether they will be at the performance.
 
 
Pupil premium and Childcare vouchers
 
We are unable to accept childcare vouchers for classes. If you have a pupil premium place at your school 
then please contact us via email to info@boogiepumps.co.uk and we will book you on to your class.

http://www.boogiepumps.co.uk/

